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As Recommended by House Committee on 

Judiciary

Brief*

HB 2318 would amend the law regarding the Crime Victims

Compensation Board, a division of the Office of the Attorney General,

to provide for crime scene cleanup as an allowance expense, in an

amount not to exceed $1,000.

Crime scene cleanup would be defined as removal of blood,

stains, odors, or other debris caused by the crime or the processing of

the crime scene.

Background

Attorney General Paul Morrison addressed the Committee to

express his support for the bill as a method to allow his office to help

ease the burden for victims’ families.

The fiscal note on the bill was not available when the bill passed

out of the House Committee.

———————————

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research

Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental note

and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at

http://www.kslegislature.org
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